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May 12, 2011

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Granite State Electric Company, dibla National Grid
System Benefits Charge Tariff

On behalf of Granite State Electric Company d/b/a National Grid, I enclose filing an
original and two copies of National Grid’s Sixth Revised Page 77 with regard to its System
Benefits Charge Provision. National Grid has revised this tariff provision to reflect the reversion
of the System Benefits Charge attributable to the Electric Assistance Program to $0.00150 (from
$0.00180), and the Energy Efficiency portion of the charge will revert back to $0.00180 (from
$0.00150) pursuant to the provisions of Senate Bill 300.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have

Very truly yours,

~ ~. f~~I~
Sarah B. Knowlton

SARAH B. KNOWLTON
Direct Dial: (603) 334-6928
Email: sarah.knowlton@mclane.com
Licensed in MA, ME and NH

By Hand Delivery

Dear Ms. Howland:

any questions.

Enclosures
cc: Celia O’Brien, Esq.


